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23rd January 2023 
 
Mr. Jackie Cahill, TD 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
By email to: jackie.cahill@oireachtas.ie  
 
Ref: PQ 61766/22 
To ask the Minister for Health the reason the HSE has not published a performance assurance 
report since its June 2022 publication; and if he will make a statement on the matter 
 

 
 
Dear Deputy Cahill, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for response.  I apologise for the 
delay in responding to you and any inconvenience caused. 
 
Quarterly Performance Profiles and associated Management Data Reports are published following 
the conclusion of the relevant reporting cycle and are made available via the follow link: 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/performancereports/.   
 
It is worth noting that activity data is reported two months in arrears, therefore the September 2022 
(Q3 2022) performance data was considered as part of the November performance cycle process.  
Following conclusion of this process which includes consideration at HSE Board and Department of 
Health level, it is expected that the Q3 2022 Performance Profile will be published shortly. 
 
I trust that this information is of assistance to you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
___________________ 
Damien McCallion 
Chief Operations Officer  


